
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 12, 2017 

 
 

PRESENT:  Bill Tiffany – Acting Chairman & Recording Secretary; Mike Midge, 
Member. 

GUESTS:  Connie St. Clair – Sexton 

The meeting was called to order @ 5:08 PM 1. Connie St. Clair spoke with the Trustees at some length about the fact that people are not following the rules and regulations in regards to items placed around the head stones.   2. The Trustees will sent out letters to people that are in violation giving them a deadline to remove their items as these items are in the way for mowing, otherwise the sexton will remove them.   Meeting adjourned at 6:55 PM.    Respectfully submitted, William F. Tiffany Acting Chairman & Recording Secretary   


